
  
Be the first to hold the prestigious Chamberlain shield  

on behalf of your company.

Wednesday 2 August 2023 from 6.00pm to 8.30pm  
light refreshments, our bar will be open 
(serving alcoholic and non-alcoholic drinks)

£10.00 entry per team of two. 
(A company can put forward more than one team).

No knowledge of playing bowls is necessary. 
We will show you a quick easy-to-learn version called 
Bowls Bash. Casual clothes but please wear flat-soled 

shoes.

Register your pairs team(s) by Friday 21 July 23
by contacting Mike at 07985 252217  

or email at isaacs174@btinternet.com  

The Great Annual NME 
Bowls Bash Challenge

Calling all Nailsworth Mills Estate workers 
to the first bowls inter-estate pairs 

knockout challenge!


